
STATE OF MAINE 
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

23 STATE HOUSE STATION 
AUGUSTA, ME  04333-0023 

 

 
JANET T. MILLS                                                                                                                                                                 A. PENDER MAKIN 

              GOVERNOR                                                                                                                                                                               COMMISSIONER 

 

OFFICES LOCATED AT THE BURTON M. CROSS STATE OFFICE BUILDING                         AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

PHONE (207) 624-6600     FAX:  (207) 624-6700     TTY USERS CALL MAINE RELAY 711                                     ONLINE:  WWW.MAINE.GOV/DOE 

 
 

 
 
 
March 14, 2024 
 
 
 
Mike Zboray 
Superintendent 
Trenton Public Schools 
1081 Eagle Lake Road 
Bar Harbor, ME 04609 
 
Dear Superintendent Zboray:  

 
The Trenton Public Schools Nutrition Program was reviewed per Federal Regulation 7CFR 
210.18 and Maine Department of Education Child Nutrition policies and procedures. On March 
13, 2024 David Hartley reviewed Trenton Elementary School. An exit conference with you 
occurred on March 13, 2204. The SY 2024 School Nutrition Program Administrative Review has 
been completed. There were no findings.   

 
This is to notify you that this is the final action and the Administrative Review is now closed.  
Should you have any questions, please contact David Hartley at 624-6878 or email 
david.hartley@maine.gov . 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jane McLucas 
Child Nutrition Director 
 
JM/DH/pn 
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Trenton Public Schools (468)   
1081 Eagle Lake Rd 
Bar Harbor, ME  04609 
 
 
No. of Sites / Reviewed: 1 / 1 
Month of Review: February 2024 

Food Service Contact 
Mrs. Teresa L Gray 
Food Service Director 
(207) 667-8447 
 

Executive Contact 
Mr. Mike Zboray 
Superintendent 
(207) 288-5049 

 

Commendations 

  * 
 

An exit conference was held with Superintendent Michael Zboray on March 13, 2024 to discuss how well the program is run. 
  

  * 
 

On the day of review the kitchen was short staffed.  On the day of review a Dietic and Nutrition student, Jackie Rice, that was 
going to the to learn about the program was there to help.  Teresa Gray, Food Service Director, does a good job preparing 
nutritious meals for her customers.  Seasonal posters are used to tell the students what the meals are for the week and 
posted in the cafeteria. The After School Snack program was also reviewed and is operated well by Stephanie Waite.  The 
entire operation is run very well.  Thank you and keep up the good work. 

   

No Findings during Review 
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Trenton Elementary School (469)   
1081 Eagle Lake Rd 
Bar Harbor, ME  04609 
 
 
Month of Review: February 2024 
 

Food Service Contact 
  
 
 
 

 

 

No Findings during Site 469 Review 
  

  

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
  

   
 

 

 


